Thank you once again for your involvement during our spring 2010 duty day.  The response has been significantly positive and results were productive.  Modifying the day’s workshop to include a discussion about writing outcomes statements was a wise choice as approximately half of the course/program outcomes we were working with that day on the Course/Program Assessment Timeline have notes stating that they will be revised.  These Timelines will be returned to the designated contact persons by the end of this week.  
The materials from Duty Day (Janet Fulks’ Workbook and Power Point presentation, the Course/Program Assessment Timeline form, a summary of the Duty Day Assessment, etc.) will be posted on our web site ASAP.  Also on our web site will be the link to Janet’s own Assessment in Higher Education web page:  http://online.bakersfieldcollege.edu/courseassessment/Default.htm
Now we need to keep the assessment momentum going.  Be on the lookout for periodic assessment tips, reminders, and answers to your general assessment questions.
Thank you for your support in this endeavor,
Eileen Apperson
